
From: Jane Olds 
Sent: 27 May 2015 07:28
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application reference 15/00760/F

Dear Caroline,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Caversfield Parish Council considered application reference 15/00760/F for the Eco Town for 'Development of a new Local Centre comprising a Convenience Store (use class A1), Retail Units (flexible use class A1/A3/A5), Pub (use class A4), Community Hall (use class D1), Nursery (use class D1), Commercial Units (flexible use class A2/B1/D1) with associated Access, Servicing, Landscaping and Parking with a total GEA of 3,617 sqm' and had no comments or objections.

However the Councillors did want me to say that they do not find it easy to consider applications without paper plans as they find that viewing the plans on a disc / on the planning portal rather difficult to put things into context.

Best wishes

Jane Olds


Caversfield Parish Clerk
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD
01869 247171

Visit and 'like' Caversfield's Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/CaversfieldParish

